September 2021
Petersgate Infant School - COVID Recovery Plan

Please click here for Guidance Released for Parents.

What this means for Petersgate...

e Face masks for adults on site will be optional
e Children no longer need to stay in ‘Bubbles’
(Please note in the event of a local outbreak, this will be reviewed)

e School times will return to pre-COVID times:
(10 minute window at start and finish of the school day)

8:40-8:50 start
(CJS times are: Yrs3&s5 - 8:45-8:55, Yrs 4&6 - 8:55-9:05)
Please drop to Petersgate before CJS
3:10-3:20 finish
(CJS times are: Yrs 3&5 - 3:20, Yrs 4&6 - 3:30)

Please collect from Petersgate before CJS

e The one-way system around the school will remain in place
(Please: enter near Year 2 area, exit near Early Years area)

e The back gate will be back in use.
(Please note: the external gate to early years will be exit only)

e Ifyou arrive after the gates have closed, please make your way to the school office

e Assemblies will continue to be delivered by video but the Celebration Assembly on
a Friday will be carried out in the hall — all together

e All offices returning to original use & school reception fully open

e Lunchtimes in two sittings (hall for first half hour, then out to play)
Early Years —11:45-12:45, Year One —12:15-1:15, Year Two — 12:15-1:15

e A copy of our COVID Management Plan is available on our website.

As always, we will need to exercise flexibility with all of the above and adjust accordingly.

Thank you for your continued support during these changing times.



https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak

